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Y UNITED STATES
P NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
# 3 WASHINGTON, D C. 20558
“, P4 October 21, 1980

Docket No. 50-344

Mr. Charles Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President

Portland General Electric Company
121 S.W. Salmon Street

Portiand, Cregon 97204

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Wwe have completed our review of your letter of November 19, 1979, concerning
inadvertent safety injection actuations during surveillance testing at the
Trojan Nuclear Plant. We find that your response adequately addresses the
concerns stated in our September 21, 1979 letter (which enclosed our June 26,
1979 letter) and, thereforz2, we consider this matter resolved for the Trojan
Nuclear Plant,

Sincerely,

Robert A, Clark, Chief
Cperating Reactors Branch 23
Division of Licensing
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pOOR ORIGHIAL

Mr. Charles Goodwin, Jr.
Portland General Electric Company

ce:

Mr. J. W. ODurham, Esquire

Vice President and Corperate Counsel
Portland General Electric Company
121 S.N. S$-1mon Street

Portland, Oregon 97204

Columbia County Courthouse
Law Library, Circuit Court Room
St. Helens, Oregon 57301

Michael M2lmros, Resident inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cormissien
Trojan Nuclear Plant

P. 0. Box O

Rainier, Oregon §7043

Robert M. Hunt, Chairman
8card of County Commissicners
Columbia County

¢~. Helens, Oregon §70
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sipecsor, Technical Assessment Divisien
0éfice of Radiaticn Programs [An=42%

0. §. Invironmental Protection Agency
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Donald W. Godard, Suvcervisor
Siting and Regulation

Cregon Department of Erergy
Labor and Industries 3uilaing
Room 111

Salem, Oregon 97210



